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Councillor Toronto-Danforth Ward 30 

May 28, 2014 

To: Toronto Transit Commission 

Re: Elimination of Streetcar Stops 

I received a letter from Mr. Carr regarding elimination of some streetcar stops in Ward 30 and have now 
also received today's report to the Commission 

I understand that the Commission is reviewing a number of stops before removal and would like to ask 
the Commission to add these additional stops to that list. 

I am concerned with the proposed removal of an important mid-block stop for 501 Queen at S/S Caroline 
and N/S Brooklyn in Leslieville and note there has not been a conversation with the BIA on this matter. 

As well I would note that there is a crosswalk on Broadview near the Mount Stephen stops which has 
been one of your criteria in maintaining TIC stops. 

Therefore I would ask the Commission to: 

1) 	 Refer the removal of the 501 Queen stops at Caroline and Brooklyn to TIC staff in order to 
consult with the City's BIA office and the Leslieville BIA 

2) 	 Refer the removal of the Broadview/Mount Stephens stops for the 504 and 505 cars back to TIC 
staff to reconsider the elimination of these stops in conjunction with the TIC's transit stops and 
crosswalk policy 

Sincerely, PAESEN"lt!O TO 
THE BOARD 
 

MAY 2 8 2014 
 

Councillor Paula Fletcher 
 
Ward 30, Toronto-Danforth 
 

City Hall, 100 Queen St. West, Suite C44, Toronto, ON.,M5H 2N2 

Telephone: (416) 392-4060 Fax: (416) 397-5200 email: cauncillor_fletcher@toronto.ca lbJ1llORDNIO 

mailto:cauncillor_fletcher@toronto.ca
mailto:cauncillor_fletcher@toronto.ca

